
SECOND NOTICE  
TO AMEND ANNUAL MEETING  

 
March 13, 2020 

 
Håfa Adai Members, 
 
Due to public health concerns over the “coronavirus disease 2019” (abbreviated “COVID-19”), the 
Board of Governors has determined that a postponement of the Annual Meeting from March 27th to 
April 30th is in the best interests of the membership, in an effort to reduce interaction in large public 
gatherings. We will keep you informed as this public health concern develops.  
 
Senseramente, 

 

JACQUELINE TAITANO TERLAJE 
President 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This Notice is provided pursuant to Rule 6 (eff. 2.27.18 Promulgation Order 18-002-001). 

 
 


